
THAPBI phase 3 project first meeting
The new project "Global threats from Phytophthora spp.; understanding drivers of emergence and opportunities for mitigation through nursery best 
practice" held the first  meeting on 21st April 2016 at The Northern Research Northern Research Station at Roslin, Scotland 

Participants included project members, stakeholders and representatives and a wide range of people interested in tree health

The agenda included an overview of the work that had been proposed and discussion of the plan of the project future work plans and project management. 

 Further information will be included on this web site soon see http://www.forestry.gov.uk/fr/phytothreats
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